
Incident Management Team – COVID-19 
Press Release 
 
 
To:  Hualapai Community 
 
From: Incident Commander 
 
Date: March 18, 2020 (CORRECTED MARCH 20, 2020) 
 
RE:  Meals for Children 
 
On Thursday March 19th 2020, breakfast and lunch will be provided for anyone 18 and under at the 
Peach Springs Elementary School. Breakfast will be served between 8:00-9:00am and lunch will be 
served between 12:00-1:00pm. All meals will be packaged meals that you take home, and we ask that 
you try to remain at least 6 feet from others whenever possible. 
 
Starting next week, a breakfast and lunch package will be available for pickup at four locations in and 
around Peach Springs. The pick-up time will be 10:00am-12:00pm. 
 

In the Peach Springs Area there will be pick-up locations in front of the 
MULTIPURPOSE BUILDING and the TRIBAL COURTHOUSE. 

 

More Information on Back 
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In the Buck N Doe and Milkweed Area there will be pickup locations in front of the 

MILKWEED FIRE STATION and the BUCK N DOE PARK. 

 
 
 
These 4 locations will be available Monday to Thursday, March 23-26, and again Monday and Tuesday, 
March 30-31. We will have further details as we approach April 1st. 
 
Head Start and Elderly meal deliveries are being handled separate and apart from these youth meal 
distributions. 
 
As always, we will continue to keep everyone informed via flyers, radio announcements, community 
texts, website updates, and via the Gamyu. 
 
If you have concerns or questions stop by the Incident Command Post located at the former BIA Forestry 
Office or call 928-769-2312. 
 
 
 
 


